Z.J. Mbawula 1:02 June 14. DoTon 12.00

Cel: 0

Date: 04/05/2011

Chairperson Committee Section P.O. Box 15 CAPE TOWN 8000

Dear Chairperson

I would like you to look at the law particularly regarding <u>initiation</u> issues. I do not believe what is done at <u>hospital can be called initiation</u>. What is happening at hospitals should not be called initiation, because it is not.

If this is what the law says, then it is undermining our traditions. People who have been practicing these initiations do not like what hospitals are doing. Hospitals should organise their affairs.

They should do what they are meant to and not give our names to what they do. (INITIATION IS OURS).

Thank you.

Z.J. Mbawula